
Wednesday 10th June 

Good Morning, Oaks. 

I hope you are all well and enjoying your home learning activities this week.  

Today I received an email from North 

Yorkshire Sport with an opportunity to take 

part in some School Games virtual athletics 

and tennis festivals that you can do at home.  

I have posted the pupil information about the 

festivals so you can have a look. 

I need a team of 2 boys and 2 girls from Y3/4 and another team of 2 boys and 2 

girls from Y5/6 for the tennis festival (you just need a racket and a ball). 

I also need a team of 3 girls and 3 boys from Y3/4 and another team of 3 girls 

and 3 boys from Y5/6 for the athletics festival.    

Please let me know if you would like to be in the tennis or the athletics team 

for your year group.  If you would like to be considered for both teams, let me 

know which you would prefer.  Hopefully, there will be places for everyone 

who would like to enter but I am particularly keen for the children who are not 

able to come into school at the moment to get involved from home. 

If you have any questions, contact school.    

I hope lots of you will take part– it looks like fun! 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Here are your activities for today: 

PE- See above (it’s never too soon to start practising) 

Reading – 20 minutes (still the most important thing you can do) 

Maths – See the maths tasks set by Ms Pickard and Miss Bamber 

English – If you have finished yesterday’s immersion activity, Ms Pickard has 

set some writing skills tasks. 

DT/ French (Science tomorrow) – See the instructions from Mrs Smithson  

Have a good day, 

Miss Bamber 


